
Extract from draft minutes of meeting of Perth & Kinross Council Meeting held 
on 6 December 2023 to be approved at meeting scheduled for 22 January 2024 
 
 
 
7. REVIEW OF PARLIAMENTARY CONSTITUENCY POLLING DISTRICTS 

AND POLLING PLACES 
 
 There was submitted a report by Strategic Lead – Finance and Business 
Support (23/344) (1) seeking views on proposed changes to the parliamentary 
polling districts and polling places within the area of Perth and Kinross following the 
recent statutory review; and (2) providing an update on the polling districts and 
polling places that will come into effect following the next dissolution of the UK 
Parliament. 
 
 Resolved: 
(i) The contents of Report 23/344 be noted.  
(ii) The proposals for the designation of polling districts and polling places as set 

out in Appendix 1 to Report 23/344, that come into immediate effect, be 
approved. 

(iii) The proposals for the designation of polling districts and polling places as set 
out in Appendix 2 to Report 23/344, that come into place following the next 
dissolution of the UK Parliament, be approved. 

 


